
Welcome Back!!!   I Hope everyone had a fabulous break! 

Special Olympics Donation Presentation  

3/19 

3/20 

Magic Show Assembly 

BOGO Spring Book Fair in the library 

Literacy Night (Young Authors) 

   Dinner: 5-5:25  

   Presentation: 5:30-6:15 

3/21 

3/26-3/30 

3/27 

Good Friday—Early Out  

     K-5th released at 12:35 

Autism Awareness Celebration—Please wear blue on this day. 

3/30 

 

4/2 

Student Council Meeting at 7:35-7:55am in the Art Room  

PTO Meeting @ 6:00pm in the Art Room 

National Paraprofessional and School Librarian day 

4/3 

4/3 

4/4 

Kindergarten Screening 

McTeacher Night 

Doughnuts for Grown-ups from 7:15 to 7:45am 

4/5-6 

4/5 

4/11 

Earth Day and Garden of Pride Celebration and Build Day 

WY-TOPP Spring Testing 

Administrative Assistant Day!  Special thanks to Mallory, Anita 

and Noele! 

National Teacher Appreciation! 

National School Nurse Day! Special thanks to Noele Mena! 

4/21 

4/23-5/04 

4/25 
 

5/7-5/11 

5/9 

  

Thriving Kinders for new incoming Kindergarten students and 

families 

 

5/17 

UPCOMING EVENTS!!! 

Spring 2018 

Woodland Park Wranglers 

Celebrate Progress 

 Have your child create a fun reminder of all the things they have accomplished.  Provide five 

positives to every negative and show enthusiasm for what your child is doing in school. 

 A Community that Inspires and Empowers 

EVERYONE to Reach Their Full Potential! 



 

Spring 2018 
Woodland Park Wranglers 

Welcome back, I hope everyone had a wonderful 

spring break! 

 A Community that Inspires and Empowers 

EVERYONE to Reach Their Full Potential! 

Questions/Concerns? paige.sanders@scsd2.com or 674-7937 ext. 6101 

Recommending Your Child for Seminar  

 Seminar is a program designed for 3rd-5th grade students whose intellectual capac-

ity, academic achievement and rate of learning require experiences apart from the 

regular curriculum. These students are pulled out of their classrooms for ½ day a 

week to work on challenging activities designed to meet some of their social, emo-

tional and intellectual needs. Children must score at the 95th percentile on cogni-

tive-ability and achievement tests to participate in this program. If you believe Sem-

inar is appropriate for your child, please complete the Parent Nomination Form by 

May 1. You may access the form at the following link: http://lsurl.me/11NQQ or ask 

your child’s teacher for a hard copy.  For additional information about Seminar 

check out FAQ about Seminar at   http://pub.lucidpress.com/seminar/ 

Completed nomination form must reach Molly Kinsey at Meadowlark Elementary 

(1410 DeSmet Ave.) by May 1. Nomination forms may also be emailed to mol-

ly.kinsey@scsd2.com.  Please contact the Seminar teacher, Molly Kinsey at 672-3786, 

6614 or by email if you have questions. 

Parent Teacher Organization Corner 

 Reminder all PTO Meetings are the first Tuesday of  every month.  The next 

PTO Meeting is April 03, 2018 at 6:00pm in the Art Room.  *Childcare is Provid-

ed* 

 PTO will be supporting a magic class this summer presented by AJ Longhurst, 

more information to come soon. 

 PTO puts together fun events throughout the year, for students and to assist 

teachers financially.  We believe in educating our children while having fun  

doing it!  Any parent, grandparent, or guardian who wants to support our 

teachers and students are always welcome to come.  We value new ideas. 

 Please check the calendar on the front for our upcoming events (McTeacher 

Night, Doughnuts for Grown-ups, Earth Day and more). 

 National Autism Awareness Day will be Monday, April 2nd. Please wear blue 

to show your support Monday, April 2nd!  Special thanks to our fabulous staff 

working with our wonderful Autistic students.  Thank you for all you do! 

(Joannie, Loni, Michelle  and Dana) 
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